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PROJECT STATEMENT

To whom it may concern,

Timothy and Marcy Murphy, located at 1320 N Nevada Ave. Colorado Springs, CO
80903, have contracted Solarise Solar to install a solar system to their roof on the
property.

Solarise Solar has been made aware of the historical preserve board’s concerns with
installing the solar system on a historical property.

The equipment that is proposed to be installed by Solarise Solar uses a minimal
footprint on the rooftop. Mounts are spaced every other truss providing a secure mount
while minimizing roof penetrations.

This equipment is able to be removed with minimal damage to the property in the event
the customer or committee decides they do not want the solar on the property.

Our electrical equipment will be installed on an exterior wall of the home with minimal
penetrations making removing the equipment to restore the property to its original state
very easy.

We believe that the installation of this solar system will not negatively affect the value of
the property.

Thanks.

Tyler K. Galloway
Operations Manager
Solarise Solar
719-315-3034






